Trinity Newsletter 14th - 18th May 2025

On 18th May at 10a.m. our preacher will be Local Preacher in training Dr.
Edwin Marr a member of our own congregation. There will be a further retiring
collection for Christian Aid that day when the use of envelopes provided will help us
recover money via Gift Aid. On 25th May the service will include Holy Communion and
will be conducted by our own minister, Rev. Canon Jason Vinyard.

All are invited to support the second coffee morning for Christian Aid which will
be at TRINITY on 17th May from 10 - 12.30a.m. when Rev Vaughan and Mrs Deanna
Tong with helpers will be happy to welcome you.

Val Matthews tells us that the recent concert by Aquarius resulted in a sum of
£791 being added to Trinity church funds for which we are most grateful to the Singers.
Val says the support of our congregation was much appreciated and it has been
remarked by others that this was an exceptional concert, so thanks all round.

More financial news - the early result of our Gift Week in March is around £8000
but that will be added to by the Gift Aid percentage from HMRC in due course. These
sums will go towards work on acoustics and other necessary work in the premises.

Phil Colton is preparing the next rota of readers for morning services; would
those who wish to continue on that rota let him know any dates you will NOT be
available; or let him know if you wish to retire from this service to the congregation; OR
if there is anyone who would like to join the rota as an occasional reader of scripture
then Phil would be glad to hear from you as soon as possible.

Answers to the Easter Quiz Sheet will be by the hymn books for you to see
where you went wrong (or right). There was no clear winner this time but thank you all
for your continuing support.

CALENDAR:
17th May 10-12.30 Coffee Morning for Christian Aid at Trinity
(Rev. Vaughan & Deanna Tong)

Please send any news or notices you care to share each week to Josie Keys before
Tuesday evenings if possible .



